
    

 

 

 

 

 

Press Release 

 

DATE: February 5, 2020 

OFFICE POINT OF CONTACT: Chief Deputy Christopher Hodges 

 

  On February 3, 2020 at approximately 5:31 PM the Brown County Communications Center 

received a 911 call advising of a two-year-old child that had possibly drowned in a pond at 

17220 Malady Rd, Mt Orab, Ohio.   

  Once on scene deputies made contact with the child’s parents who advised that the child had 

gotten out of the residence while they were sleeping and was located in a pond near the 

residence.  The child was unresponsive and CPR was initiated.  Mt Orab Fire and EMS arrived on 

scene and took over life saving measures until the child was transported to Cincinnati Children’s 

Hospital by UC Air Care. 

  The child is currently listed in Critical Condition and the names will not be released.  No 

charges have been filed at this time and the investigation is ongoing. 

  If you have any information on this incident please contact the Brown County Sheriff’s Office 

at (937)378-4435.  The Brown County Sheriff’s Office would like to thank the Mt Orab Police 

Department, Mt Orab Fire and EMS, and the UC Air Care for their assistance. 
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